
Lunch Program Registration DUE JUNE 30th

Dear Queenston Families

Please find enclosed the QSAC Lunch Program registration package for the 2023-2024 school year. Please fill out your

registration forms and post dated cheques, bring them to school with your child Friday June 30th and hand them in to

your child’s teacher. It is important to hand in the forms even if your child will not be attending the Lunch Program,

or attending on a drop-in basis.

Microwaves will be available for the 2023-2024 school year.

REGISTRATION CHECKLIST:

I have read the Lunch Program Handbook and have reviewed the rules/expectations (Appendix A) with my child(ren).

Registration form – completed in full!

Pre-payment for the entire year (see fee schedule below) Choose one:

*EARLY BIRD*: I have enclosed a single cheque dated June 30th, 2023 for the amount in full, less an *early

bird* discount of $30, totaling $300 per child for the full year. Discount only applicable to those registered full time

for the lunch program. E-transfer to qsaclunchprogram@gmail.com is also accepted.

I have enclosed one cheque for $330 (post-dated September 1, 2023)

I have enclosed three post-dated cheques for $110 (September 1, 2023, December 1, 2023, and March 1,

2023)

*E-Transfer is also an available option, however please ensure you have marked the dates as payment must be

sent on the due dates.*

Payment Schedule

Days per week Full Payment 3 Installments

PAYMENT DUE IN THE MONTH OF: SEPTEMBER SEPTEMBER, DECEMBER, MARCH

5 $330 $110

4 $285 $95

3 $240 $80

2 $195 $65

1 $150 $50

Drop-in $4 daily - payable to LP Supervisor on day of attending (Registration forms must be submitted prior to attending drop in).

Please make cheques payable to QSAC Inc.

Regards,

Lindsay Torres, QSAC Inc. Lunch program chairperson, email: qsaclunchprogram@gmail.com

The Queenston School Advisory Council (QSAC) is a parent group dedicated to providing our children

with the best possible educational experience through community building, fundraising, and advocacy.

Learn more about how you can get involved at www.winnipegsd.ca/schools/queenston.
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